
Public Notice 

Commencement of Shri Kedarnath Ji and Shri Hemkund Sahib  

helicopter shuttle service – 2025 

 

It is hereby informed that the Uttarakhand Civil Aviation Development Authority (UCADA) proposes 

to commence Shri Kedarnath Ji and Shri Hemkund Sahib helicopter shuttle service w.e.f. 15th 

September 2025. 

The online booking window is likely to open on 10th September 2025 through the authorized 

platform. 

These operations are subject to prevailing weather conditions, ground situation, and regulatory 

clearances. UCADA reserves the right to modify, suspend, or cancel the operations at any time in the 

interest of safety, security, and operational feasibility. 

Passengers and operators are advised to note that this communication does not constitute an 

invitation to operate or a clearance to fly. Operations will strictly adhere to approvals and directions 

issued by the Directorate General of Civil Aviation (DGCA) and other competent authorities. 

Further updates, including operator details, booking modalities, and operational guidelines, will be 

notified on UCADA’s official website in due course. 

 

Issued in Public Interest 

Uttarakhand Civil Aviation Development Authority (UCADA) 


